July 14, 1981

Mr. Andvew N. Hepburn
Ezecutive Aseistant Managar
Kahala Hilton

5000 Fahala Avenue
Homolulu, Mawaii 968515

Dear Mr. Hapbumm:

The purpose of this letter is to provide formal documentatiom for the
Kahala Hilton's records as to the species, individual fdentification snd
suthorization for four subadult green turtles from the Hawaii Institute of
Marine Biology te be permanently exchanged for four adult green turtles

The green turtles at tha Hawaii Institute of Harina Biology were legally
obtained in eooperation with the U, §. Fish and Wildlife Sarvice prior te the
listing of this species (Chelomia mydag) in 1978 wnder provisions of the 0.s.
Endangersd Species Act, Conssquently, they are not subject to therparmit
requirements of the Act. Tt {s my understanding that the green turtles at
the Eahals Hilton were alse obesined prior to the species listing under the
Ace,

The four green turtles at the Hawaid Institute of Marine Biology to be
exchanged are individually {dentified by small alloy tags with the fellowing
inscribed numbers:

2051
2033
2084
2056

For future lagsl documentation, 1t may be valusbla to the Fhbals Hilten for
thnuphrlnmunth-t-ﬂlu.

Approximately once sach year, at & date and time entirely comvenient to
the Kahala Hilten, permission will be granted to measure the shall length of
anch turtle fu:mumllhlmhhunn- turtles of the Hawaiian
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population., This procedure will takes approximately 30 minutes and will not
require removing the turtles from thair holding facilities.

Sinceraly,

George H. Balaza

Asaistant Marine Biologist

Countersigned by

Philip Helfrich
Mractor, HIMB

Acknowladgement of copy
recaivad for U.85. Fish
and Wildlife Service
racords

Ernast Eosaka



